

Alaska Commission on Judicial Conduct

1029 W. 3rd Ave., Suite 550, Anchorage, Alaska 99501-1944 (907) 272-1033 In Alaska 800-478-1033 FAX (907) 272-9309

Marla N. Greenstein Executive Director E-Mail: mgreenstein@acjc.state.ak.us

Confidential

December 21, 2010

David Haeg P.O. Box 123 Soldotna, AK 99669

Dear Mr. Haeg,

As requested by your phone call, I am writing this letter to inform you that I have not been successful in finding a letter from your wife in the commission's files. Because I have not been able to recover a letter, I am unable to confirm that the commission received this letter at any time. I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.

Respectfully,

Traw Moran

Traci Moran

Administrative Assistant